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Measure Description: 
Modifies definition of "prepaid managed care health services organization."   Declares emergency, 
effective on passage. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Health Authority (OHA), Department of Human Services (DHS) 
 
Local Government Mandate: 
This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 
15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution. 
 
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting House Bill 2302 with the – 2 amendment 
from the House Committee on Health Care to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means.   
 
The bill changes the meaning of prepaid managed care health services organization, and requires the 
Oregon Health Authority (OHA) continue to contract with pre-paid managed care organizations under 
specific conditions, and repeals the sunset date for OHA to terminate contract with prepaid managed 
care health service organizations.  The bill also removes OHA's transition period and directs OHA to 
facilitate full adoption of health information technology (HIT) by coordinated care organizations (CCOs) 
and patient-centered primary care homes (PCPCHs).   
 
The bill is anticipated to have a fiscal impact on the Oregon Health Authority and the Department of 
Human Services.  The amount of this impact is still being determined.   
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the bill will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint 
Committee on Ways and Means. 
 
 
 


